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Closure of Rose Crescent in Bournmoor
from 10 September

Roadworks at Rose Crescent in Bournmoor from 10 until 15 September in 3
phases.

. Phase 1 - Sunday 10 September
. Phase 2 - Monday 11 until Thursday 14 September
. Phase 3 - Friday 15 September

Services 4, 78 and 78A will be unable to serve stops on Rose Crescent
between Monday 11 and Thursday 14 September, so customers should use
stops before, after, or additionally those at the Dun Cow.



During phases 1 and 3, services will run to normal routes but may be delayed
due to temporary traffic signals.
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